
Prelude Music Studio COVID-19 Guidelines for 2022 Fall Semester 
 
As we approach the 2022 fall semester, we are excited to welcome our families 
to our studio, both for in-person learning as well as Kindermusik Virtual Classes. 
The safety and well-being of our students, caregivers and educators has always 
been our first priority -- and it will continue to be as we enter a new semester. 
 

Given the information currently available by public health organizations, we have developed 
the following protocols. 
 
Consistent with MDHHS and CDC recommendations, we are recommending -- but not requiring 
-- the wearing of face masks while indoors for all persons over the age of two. This decision is 
subject to change should there be a change to local COVID transmission data and/or public 
health mandates. Masks are not required outdoors. 
 
We will continue with the daily sanitizing of our classroom and instruments, availability of hand 
sanitizer and disinfecting wipes, appropriate class size and physical distancing, and an air 
purifier in our studio. 
 
Last year, we saw little to no spread of the virus in our studio thanks to our families’ 
commitment to following the safety protocols and recommendations implemented. Based on 
the current reports, we are confident this is the right decision for our studio. 
 
Please understand that our mask policy is flexible and contingent upon COVID-19 trends and 
the infection rates in our communities. We will continue listen to national and local health 
department and health officials to determine the best safety protocols for our studio. 
 
Thank you again for your commitment to our programs and your understanding as we move 
forward to insure the health and safety of our families and educators. 
 
Karen Schanerberger 
Owner/Educator 
Prelude Music Studio LLC 
 


